
Order of Worship 
January 28, 2018 
9:15 @ Central 

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone after the song 
“King of my Heart” 

 
We stand during the praise & worship  

but feel free to sit at any time. 

Welcome & Prayer  

Offering 

Praise Songs   Happy Day 

    Open the eyes of my heart 

    King of my heart   
     

Prayer Song   Jesus I need You   

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Closing Song:   Can’t stop your love 

Benediction  

 

Order of Worship 
11:00 @ Central 

Welcome 

Call to Worship  #27 As the deer (all) 

Praise Hymn:   #410 Joyful, joyful we adore you 

Offering   Allison Lupton & Craig Worth 

    “The Wild Mountain Thyme” 

Hymn:    407:1 Praise my soul the king of heaven 

Music Ministry:  If God be for us 

Prayer Song:   Surely the presence of the Lord 

Message:   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha 

Prayer:     

Closing Hymn:   #626 Lord of all power 

Benediction:   #777 Send me Lord 

 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone  (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 

Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

Sunday Worship Services: 9:15 and 11:00 a.m.  

KidZone offered during the 9:15 service.  

Nursery - infants-2 years 

In the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to  

worship with us today.  Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the  

foyer.  Please join us between services for coffee/tea and  fellowship. 

January 28, 2018 

 

        A Christ-Centred community,  

believing, worshiping, caring and serving 

mailto:aubrey@cpcmail.ca
mailto:office@cpcmail.ca
http://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca


 

    
Tonight: Ethnic Dinner Potluck 6:00 pm 

 
Greeters for today: Andrew & Linda Foster  
Greeter for Feb 4:  Robert Deans 

 
Nursery - Infants – 3 years old 

The nursery is available to all families who wish to drop off 
their little ones for fun and play during the 9:15 service.  A 
pager system is used to communicate with parents during 

the service if the need arises.  
  
KidZone  Ages 3 – Grade 5;  meets during the 2

nd
 half of the 9:15 service 

in the fellowship hall.  We engage in large group worship and teaching then 
break off into age based small groups for discussion and activities.  Chil-
dren can be picked up after the service from their small group classrooms.   

 Ages 3-5 – Classroom next to the parlour  

 Grades 1-3 – Classroom above the fellowship hall 

 Grades 4-5 – Parlour 

 
 
 
Alpha  Mon 6:30 pm 

Praise & Worship  Tues 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group  Tues  7:30 pm 

Youth (gr 6-gap year)  Wed 6:30 pm 

Wave  Wed 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice  Thurs 7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study  Fri 10:00 am 

 

 
 

Alpha     Mon Feb 5 6:30 pm 
Praise Team    Tues Feb 6 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group              Tues Feb 6 7:30 pm 

Youth (grades 6-Gap Year)  Wed Feb 7 6:30 pm 

Wave     Wed Feb 7 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice    Thur Feb 8 7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study   Fri Feb 9 10:00am 

Pancake Supper   Tues Feb 13 5:30 pm 

Men’s Breakfast   Sat Feb 17 9:00 am 

 
             

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

 

        

 

 

 
Notes from January Session meeting 

• Aubrey's Vacation: Aubrey will be taking vacation from April 4 to 19 
to visit his parents in South Africa.  Timothy Gibb will lead our worship 
services on April 8, 15 and 22. 

• Session Date Changes: Due to Aubrey's vacation in April, there will 
be one session meeting for March and April on Wednesday March 21 at 
7:30 pm.  The February meeting will be held as usual on Wednesday 
February 7. 

• One Sunday Service: After the positive feedback received from 
having one service at 10 am through the summer and during the Advent 
and Christmas seasons, after much prayer and thoughtful discussion, it 
was decided that we should move forward with one service on a perma-
nent basis.  This will begin on Sunday February 18 at 10 am where we 
will join together for a communion service to mark the beginning of Lent. 

•      Additional donation options: We are in the process of updating 
the options available for making regular and special offerings.  In addi-
tion to our current envelopes, Pre-Authorized remittance and online do-
nations through the website, we have added e-transfers which are an 
easy way to donate which incurs no cost to the donor or the 
church.  We hope to have options for mobile devices available 
soon.  For more information, please contact Lyanne in the office. 

 
ANNUAL REPORT-Annual Meeting Feb 23rd at 7:00 pm 

All reports are due in the office by February 5th. 
Chairs of all committees are responsible. 

Please send electronically in Word format to lyanne@cpcmail.ca 
 

Condolences 
The congregation of Central Church extends their sympathies to Ed 
Lank, Michelle Woodall and their families.  Ed’s father died last week.  

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit https://centralchurchcambridge.ca/
give 

Send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 

Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm
Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm

